
                             

Public Information Leaflet – Limerick City & Environs Flood Relief 

Scheme (FRS) 
Upcoming Ground Investigation Works at O’Callaghan & Clancy Strand, Limerick  

Dear Resident,   

We are writing to inform you about the upcoming ground investigation works as part of the Limerick City & 

Environs Flood Relief Scheme proposed along O’Callaghan Strand and Clancy Strand, which will continue for 

a number of weeks. 

Key Information:  

• Location: O’Callaghan Strand & Clancy Strand, Limerick 

• Start Date: March 2025  

• Duration: Approx. 10 weeks  

The ground investigation works will typically involve slit trenches, drilling, ground surveys, and other 

necessary assessments to inform the options development stage of the ongoing Limerick City & Environs 

Flood Relief Scheme. Please note that these works are separate to the ground investigation works being 

carried out by Limerick 2030 as part of the Cleeves Development in the vicinity of O’Callaghan Strand. 

What to Expect:  

• Noise and Dust: Due to site operations associated with the ground investigations there will be some 

noise and dust generated during the works. We will take all necessary measures to minimise any 

inconvenience to the local community. Full reinstatement will be carried out on completion of the 

works.  

• Traffic Management: Temporary traffic management measures will be in place for the duration of 

the works. Works will be phased appropriately to minimise disruption to footpath and road users 

outside of peak times.  

• Access Disruption: Access to certain areas of O’Callaghan Strand and Clancy Strand may be partially 

restricted during the investigation period. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

Emergency access will be maintained at all times. 

Limerick City and County Council apologise for any inconvenience that may occur during these works. 

These works are vital in informing the design and development of viable flood defence options as part of 

the ongoing Limerick City and Environs Flood Relief Scheme and your patience and support is greatly 

appreciated. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the ground investigation works, please do not hesitate 

to contact the FRS scheme email at rps.limerickfrs@rps.tetratech.com or 061-556000. For regular updates on 

the progress of the project, please visit the FRS website at https://www.floodinfo.ie/frs/en/limerick/home/.  
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